
  
VILLAGE OF NEHAWKA  Budget Hearing Meeting Minutes September 11, 2024 

 
The Board of Trustees met on Wednesday, September 11, 2024, at the Nehawka 
Community Building.  Chairman, Tim Dineen called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m., 
noted the Open Meetings Act displayed for public viewing and roll call of the board.  In 
attendance: Tim Dineen, Chad Krueger, Ian Begemann, Matt Anson, and Pat Neu.   
 
The first meeting of the public hearing of the 2024-25 budget was presented and 
discussed by accountant, John Winters.  The budget summary noted the levy limit of 45 
cents with 1% restricted funds increase needed, discussed the state of the budget, and 
compared the proposed budget with last year’s budget.  
After questions and further discussion, motion by Begemann, seconded by Anson to close 
the public hearing at 6:41 p.m.  
 
The second meeting of the hearing by was called to order at 6:45 p.m. by Chairman 
Dineen with roll call of the board.  In attendance: Tim Dineen, Chad Krueger, Ian 
Begemann, Matt Anson, and Pat Neu.  No further discussion of the budget was noted and 
a motion by Anson, seconded by Krueger to approve the 2024-25 budget with 1% 
restricted funds increase. Motion carried.   
Motion by Begemann, seconded by Anson to adjourn the budget hearing at 6:48 p.m. 
Motion carried. 
 

Attest:  Pat Neu 
Trustee, Village Board 


